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O’NEILL CENTER RECEIVES POSITIVE REVIEW

The O’Neill Center recently underwent an annual structural compliance review for PASSPORT and Title Il
programs. This annual review assures that the provider follows mandatory service specifications and
conditions of participation. Unit verification, employee files, and liability compliance were reviewed for
the organization. The O’Neill Center is pleased to report that no findings were found and positive

comments from the reviewers were received.

The O’Neill Center strives to provide the best possible service for all seniors of Washington County.
Those services include: Adult Daycare, Medical Transportation, Homemaker Service, Social Services
including Prescription Assistance for Seniors, Benefits Enrollment, and Medicare Part D Counseling. The
O’Neill Center also provides Life Enrichment Activities that promote personal wellness including the
areas of emotional, physical, social, spiritual, vocational and intellectual. More information can be

obtained by visiting O’Neill Center’s website at www.oneillcenter.com or contacting the O’Neill Center

at 740-373-3914.

The O'Neill Center is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit county-wide corporation located at 333 Fourth Street,
Marietta, Ohio with a second location at 1614 Washington Blvd, Belpre, Ohio. It serves as both a
multipurpose senior center and a community focal point for accessing information and services for the
elderly of Washington County, Ohio. O'Neill Center is accredited by the National Council on Aging

(NCOA). Funding support is received from the Older Americans Act administered by ODA through



Buckeye Hills-Hocking Valley Regional Development District Area Agency on Aging; United Way;
Washington County Senior Services Levy, and others. The O’Neill Center is open Monday — Friday 8am to
4:30pm. More information about services and programs at both facilities can be found online at

www.oneillcenter.com.




